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Dr. W. W. Bixby, Director 1388
West Valley Project Office
Idaho Operations Office
P. O. Box 191
West Valley, NY 14171

Dear Mr. Bixby:

As a follow-up to our June 16, 1988 letter to you, we have enclosed our review
comments (Enclosure 1) to your responses that were provided in Attachment B of
your Pay 16, 1988 letter. Enclosure 1 coordinates and summarizes the review
comments of the llRC staff and our consultants from NBS and BNL. We have also
enclosed the full text of our consultants' coments (Enclosures 2 and 3) for
your information.

It may be advantageous in addressing the issues in the enclosed comments te
arrange a meeting in our Rockville office to discuss your responses. .a .:
appropriate time would be about one week after the NRC staff and consultants
have formally received your responses. Details for the meeting arrangemer*s,.

including the agenda, can be made by contacting Dr. Michael Tokar
(301-492-0590) of rrcf staff. We also request that you inform NRC of ycur
plans for addressing the other items that were contained in our June 16, 1988
letter.

Sincerely,

Orig-inal Signed By

Malcolm R. Knapp, Director
Division of Low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissioning, NMSS
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Dr. W. W. B xby Director
West Valley PNj,ect Office
IdahoOperationh0ffice
P. O. Box 191 N
West Valley, NY 147

Dear Mr. Bixby:

As a follow-up to our June (6,1988 letter to you, we have enclosed our review

coments (Enclosure 1) to yob(c(osure 1 coordinates and sumarizes the review
responses that wera provided in Attachment 8 of

your May 16, 1988 letter. En

ccmrtents of the NRC staff and odq consultants from NBS and BNl. We have also
enclosed the full text of our cont ltants' coments (Enclosures 2 and 3) for
your information.

It may be sdvantageous in addressing t issues in the enclosed comments to
arrange a meeting in our Rockville efficAto discuss ycur responses. An
appropriate time would be about one week d ter the NRC staff and consultants
have formally received your responses. Det ils for the meeting arrangements,
including the agenda, can be made by contact Dr. Michael Tokar
(3014920590) of nty staff. We also request t t you inform NRC of your
plans for addressing the other items that were c ntained in our June 16, 1988
letter.

Sincerely,

Malcolm R. Knapp, Director
Division of Low-level Waite Management

and Decomissioning, N 5
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